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The two RVs and multiple associated cars that have been parked outside of my 

home for the last 7 months leak so much oil and fluids that I can smell them while 

inside my house. This is 7 months of these specific RVs; it used to be that folks 

would move after a few weeks. They no longer move on. This is unsustainable.  


